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On December 18, 2018, the Puerto Rico Public-Private Partnership Authority

(the “Authority”) published and opened a public comment period for its
proposed Guidelines for the Preparation, Evaluation, Selection, and Procurement
of Public Private Partnerships through Unsolicited Proposals (the “Guidelines”).

= Marcos Rodriguez-Ema
= Salvador F. Casellas
= Paul R. Cortés-Rexach

= Carlos J. Fernandez-Lugo

= Francisco J. Pavia The purpose of these Guidelines is to establish a three stage process for the
preparation, evaluation, selection and procurement of Public-Private
Partnerships initiated as Unsolicited Proposals detailed in Section 9(b)(ii) of Act
No. 29-2009, as amended, and Section 7 of the Regulation for the Procurement,
Evaluation, Selection, Negotiation and Award of Participatory Public-Private
Partnership Contracts.
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The deadline for submitting comments is January 3, 2019 on or before 5:00 p.m.
(AST).

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes
only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice or
solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this

McV Alert. Such a relationship may be formed only by express agreement

with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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